
 
 

 
Guide – registration for summer holiday activities  
 

Make sure to have the following things ready before you start registering:  

• Your Mit-ID 

• Your child's CPR number 

• Your payment card 

 

Please note, that you may only register your own child for the summer holiday activities.  

If you have more children 

If you need to register more children, you must first complete the entire registration for child 1 and then 

register the next child for child 2's activity.  

 

 
Click on the banner for summer holiday activities – 
"Registration for summer holiday activity” on 
www.gladsaxe.dk .   
 
At 18:00 (6 pm) the system will let you know when 
you can expect to complete your registration. 
 
You can expect a queue when the registration 
opens. The system will let you know when you can 
expect to complete your registration. 
 
It is IMPORTANT that you are by your computer 
when it is your time, otherwise you will lose your 
place after 20 minutes of inactivity.  
 
 

 

  

http://www.gladsaxe.dk/


 
 

You then choose the summer holiday activity you 
want to register your child for – e.g. badminton. 
 
You can easily find the summer holiday activity in 
several ways: 

• Either type the word for the activity in the 
search field (the one with the magnifying 
glass)  

• Or search for the school year group your 
child is in (before the summer holiday 
begins) 

• Or search for the week in which your child 
wishes to participate 
 

When you have found the activity in the overview, 
press Read more and register. 

 

 

Then choose the activity your child wants to 
participate in and press Sign up. 
 

 
 
Note that there may be multiple teams and that 
teams may be occupied/full (if a team is 
occupied/full, the team will be marked in red).  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 

You will now be prompted to log into the system. 
 
Press Go to log in 

 

 
 
 
 

Click on the red banner - Log on as a citizen. 
 

 
 
Please note, that if you are employed by Gladsaxe 
Municipality, click on the blue banner - Log in as 
an employee. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

To access the system, you will need to use your 
Mit-ID. 
 
Log in with your own user-ID. 
 
Log in with Mit-ID as you normally do. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

First you will need to register yourself: 
- Write your full name 
- Enter your E-mail address (for 

confirmation e-mail, etc.) 
Confirm that you have read and accept our 
current personal data policy. 
 
Now add your child by clicking on "Add inked 
profile". 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Now complete the information on your child 
 
You may only add information on your own 
children. 
 
Once you have registered your child's name, 
initials and the child's CPR number - press Add 

 
 
And then you must press Create 

 



 
 

 
 

 
You and your child are now registered in the 
system and a confirmation e-mail will be sent to 
the e-mail address you have provided. 
 
Press Continue 

 

 
 
 

Tick your child's name. 
 
Press Next 

 
 
If you have more children, you can choose to 
create the remaining children now by pressing 
Create new linked profile  
 

 
  

To ensure that the children's participation in 
summer holiday activities is as good as possible, 
we will need some extra information. 
 
You will therefore be asked to state: 

• Whether your child has special needs 

• Which school your child is attending 

• What year group your child belongs to 
(before the summer holiday begins) 

 
When you have completed the information, press 
Next 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

We now require some information from the adult 
making the payment. 
 
Fill in the fields marked with a red star. 
 

Then press Next.  

 

 



 
 

 
 
 

You may now approve the registration. 
 
Remember to check that all information is correct 
and that you have registered your child for the 
right activity. 
 
 
When you have read and approved our terms and 
conditions, you must press "Go to payment". 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please enter your card details.  

 
 
 

When the system detects that your card details 
are correct, the Pay field turns green. 
 
Press Pay to complete your child's registration. 
The registration is only valid when you have paid. 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

When payment is complete, a receipt will appear 
on the screen. 
 
The receipt will also be sent to the email address 
you provided when you filled in your information. 
 
 

 

 
 

If you have more children, you will retain your place in the queue, so it is now that you 

can register the next child for the activity that the child wants. 


